
Dear Colleague
Home to School Transport September 2016

Please find below the link to our website which provides information for Hampshire parents who wish to apply for transport to your school. Parents are able to print off a copy of the form to complete and return to us. I have attached a copy for your information.

http://www3.hants.gov.uk/traveltoschool/sch-transport/stforms.htm
Please would you publicise this link on any information that you provide to new starters and on your website.

Applications should be submitted to the Passenger Transport Group as soon as possible. This is to allow time for the application to be processed by the beginning of the Autumn Term. Applications received after the end of June may be subject to delay. Parents will normally be notified if their application has been approved and of transport arrangements during the summer holidays. 

To assist with planning the transport requirements to your school, I would be grateful if you could send a list of names , dates of birth and addresses of any new children known to be starting your school who may require transport to:

passenger.transport.operations@hants.gov.uk
I have attached a form for you to use if you wish.

Please can you return the form to us by the 13th May 2016.

I have also attached a copy of our contact details for your information.

Thank you for your continued assistance 

Regards

Terri Carpenter
Admin Support

Passenger Transport Group
Economy, Transport & Environment
Hampshire County Council
01962 846924

